
 

 

 

 

 

During the Meeting the official TU Wien photographer will be onsite and 
taking photographs of attendees at the working sessions and during social 
times. In addition, many participants engage in photography as a hobby 
and enjoy taking photos during the meeting.  

Please note, that we expect all photographers – official and amateur - to 
act respectfully when taking photographs of attendees. If you feel that 
someone is acting disrespectfully, please contact the representative. 

Please select a blue lanyard if 
you have no objection to being 
photographed. 
 


